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Date: 27/09/2019  
 
Statement issued by the Ministry of Finance 
 
Some media outlets and social media platforms have published 
information that the website of the Ministry of Finance has been 
hacked. The Ministry would like to assure you that such 
information is incorrect and that the photo being published dates 
back to 2016. The Ministry’s website is slow due to the large 
number of users currently accessing it. 


